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Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

October 17, 2018

Re: DE 16-576 Electric Distribution Utilities — Development of new alternative net metering tariffs and/or other regula

tory mechanisms and tariffs for customer-generators.

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of the Town of Warner NH, I enclose for filing an original and seven-copies of a Petition for Late Intervention

in the above-referenced docket.

As part of this filing I request that the email addresses for following persons be added to the service list for DE 16-576:

Ctyde Carson

Ian PahI

Neil Nevins

clyde.carson@gmaiI.com

ipahl@icloud.com

info@ mainstreetl,ookends.com

Thank you for your assistance. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Clyde Carson

4s

Selectman, Town of Warner


